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The Support Services Committee met on Monday October 27
th

, and discussed the following: 

 

 Kevin Manero, North Penn Baseball coach, presented a plan to construct grandstands on the 

varsity baseball field.  The baseball team would raise the funds necessary to construct the 

stands and asked for the Support Services Committee support if the funds were raised.  The 

committee recommended that Mr. Manero work with the Administration, Staff and other 

coaches to work out the details and suggested that a presentation be presented at a future 

Board work session. 

 

 Mr. Medica of Bonnett Associates presented a brief presentation regarding the scope of a 

potential future High School project.  The Support Services Committee requested that an 

alternative scenario be presented at the November Support Services Committee meeting. 

 

 Mr. Schneider presented one change order for the Hatfield renovation and addition project 

and one deduct change order for the Pennfield Modular classroom project.  Both change 

orders are on this evening’s agenda for consideration. 

 

 The Support Services Committee discussed a facility use request by a group of residents to 

rent Pennfield’s gym to play basketball one evening a week.  This request is in accordance 

with Board Policy 1330 – Use of School Facilities.  This request is on this evening’s agenda 

for consideration. 

 

 Mr. Schneider provided an update on the current projects and discussed the administrative 

process and procedures for future change orders.  

 

The next Meeting of the Committee is scheduled to meet on Monday, November 24
th

 at 6 p.m. at 

the Educational Services Center. 


